
From: Ryan Mangino <rmangino@jdshydro.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 11:51 AM 

To: Nina Ruiz <NinaRuiz@elpasoco.com> 

Subject: FW: EPC EDARP: Agency Review Comments added for 4-WAY LIFT STATION 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

 

 
Nina, 

 

I just got this notification for the 4-Way Lift Station, but we can go ahead and close that project.  The 

developer let it fall through. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Ryan 

 

Ryan Mangino, P.E. 
 

JDS-HYDRO CONSULTANTS, INC.  
5540 Tech Center Dr., Suite 100 
Colorado Springs, CO 80919 
Office: 719-227-0072 Ext. 103  |  Fax: 719-471-3401 | 
Excelling in municipal water and wastewater solutions 
 

www.jdshydro.com 
rmangino@jdshydro.com 

 

 

 

From: EPCDevPlan Notifications <DoNotReply@epcdevplanreview.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 11:24 AM 

To: Ryan Mangino <rmangino@jdshydro.com> 

Subject: EPC EDARP: Agency Review Comments added for 4-WAY LIFT STATION 

 

EPC EDARP website: https://epcdevplanreview.com/ 

Project: 4-WAY LIFT STATION 

Applicant: JDS-Hydro Consultants, Inc. 

Agency: PCD Project Manager 

Project Manager: Nina Ruiz (NinaRuiz@elpasoco.com) 

Due Date: 9/2/2021 

Returned: 9/22/2021 

 

 

 


